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A Summer of Service and Fellowship 
 
Dear First Presbyterian Church Family, 
I am deeply grateful for the wonderful work our church staff and volunteers 
accomplished this summer while I was away.  
 
I began my summer travels by attending the biannual gathering of the Presbyterian 
Church, the 226th General Assembly in Salt Lake City. I served the national church by 
attending the meetings and wrote articles for the Presbyterian Outlook magazine while I 
was there. Here are few of the articles I wrote: 
Spirit of Service Endures: Engaging with Local Ministries at #GA226: 
https://bit.ly/GA226Service  
The Story Behind the Stoles: Custom Symbolic Stoles: https://bit.ly/GA226Stoles  
The Little Presbytery that Could: Presbytery of Utah Hosts #GA226: 
https://bit.ly/3Yo9Ws4  
General Assembly is Going to the Dogs and the Commissioners are Here for it: 
https://bit.ly/GA226Dogs  
Navigating Virtual Challenges in the General Assembly, a Creative Way Forward: 
https://bit.ly/GA226VC  
Moose, Beavers, Hiking, and the Connectional Church: https://bit.ly/GA226Hiking  

 
Following my time at the General Assembly, I enjoyed some time away on vacation with 
my family for a family wedding in Ireland and some travels in Scotland. Thank you to 
the church for providing me and my family with this time.  
 
While I was gone, I got reports about what was happening back here in Hastings and I 
am just blown away by the dedication and commitment of our church to serving our 
community. It is truly a testament to our shared faith and mission. Below are some of 
the highlights of what we have accomplished in the last four weeks: 
 
Mission and Ministry Highlights 

1. Long Sleeve Shirts Collection and Distribution: We successfully collected 
and distributed long sleeve shirts to seasonal farm workers, providing them with 
essential protection and comfort as they labor in the fields. 

2. Welcome Meal for Seasonal Farm Workers: We helped to host a warm 
and welcoming meal for 150 seasonal farm workers upon their arrival in 
Hastings. This event not only nourished them physically but also showed our 
community’s hospitality and care. 

3. United Harvest Food Distribution: Through the United Harvest food 
distribution event, we were able to support over 350 families in our community. 
This initiative was a crucial effort in addressing food insecurity and 
demonstrating our commitment to serving those in need. 
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4. Sack Lunch Assembly for Catholic Social Services: On three Sundays in 
July, we came together to assemble over 4,000 sack lunches, which were donated 
to Catholic Social Services. This effort provided much-needed meals to those 
experiencing hunger in our area. 

5. Go and Serve Mission Trip: Our youth, along with four dedicated adults, are 
currently in North Carolina on a mission trip, representing our church in a 
meaningful and impactful way. We are proud of their service and the difference 
they are making. 

6. Car Show Fundraiser: The car show held in our parking lot was a great 
success, raising funds for the food pantry at the middle school. This event not 
only supported a critical community resource but also brought people together 
for a fun and engaging day. 

7. Fellowship Event at the Water Park: Our fellowship event at the water park 
was a wonderful opportunity for our church family to come together with the 
"Raices de mi Pueblo" Mexican folkloric dancers and their families. It was a 
beautiful celebration of community and culture, strengthening the bonds 
between us. 

 
It has been an incredible summer of ministry and mission, and I am so proud to be your 
pastor. I am excited to be back from my travels and look forward to serving alongside all 
of you as we continue our journey of faith together. 
 
Your Servant in Christ, 

 
 
 
 

Pastor Greg 

 

 

 

August Ushers & Greeters 

AUGUST USHERS (Team #6) Captain – Jim Harrenstein, Chanda Essink, Lynne 

Friedewald, Chuck Shoemaker 
 

 
  

AUGUST GREETERS MEMORIAL ROOM NARTHEX 

4 Jill Kramer Linda & Richard Johnson 

11 Mary Kay LaMaster Carolyn & Rich McKenzie 

18 Lori & Ted Schroeder Todd Pankratz & Jessica Meeske 

25 Jane Foote, Jean Barber Lori & Ted Schroeder 



 

 

  

 Sr High Go & Serve Trip (7/27-8/3) 

Tuesday 7/30 10:15am Staff Meeting In-person 

 12pm Bible Study Anderson Room 

Wednesday 7/31 12pm Noonday Book Club Sbbrooks52@gmail.com for 
link 

 1:30pm Quilters PEACE Quilting Room 

 6:30pm Woodcarvers meet Basement 

Thursday 8/1 12:30pm Dulcimer HCMA Room 112 

 6pm Mexican Folkloric Dance PEACE NE Classroom 

Friday 8/2 10am Mahjong Ladies 10am-12pm 

mailto:Sbbrooks52@gmail.com


 

  

Sunday 8/4 9am Worship in the Park Alexander Park 

 10am HAW Store Open Library 

 10:30am Traditional Worship Service Sanctuary, Facebook, Radio 

 11:30am HAW Store Open Library 

 4:30pm South Central Nebraska 
Children’s Chorale Concert 

Sanctuary 

 5pm Elementary Movie Club Fellowship Hall 

Monday 8/5 1-3pm 1st Pres Pickleball PEACE Gym 

 1:30pm Quilters PEACE Quilting Room 

 6-8pm Mexican Folkloric Dance PEACE NE Classroom 

 7-9pm Chorus of the Plains Rehearsal Choir Room 

Tuesday 8/6 10:15am Staff Meeting  In-person 

 12pm Bible Study Anderson Room 

 6-7:30pm WAM Meeting Anderson Room 

Wednesday 8/7 12pm Noonday Book Club Sbbrooks52@gmail.com for 
link 

 1:30pm Quilters PEACE Quilting Room 

 6:30pm-9pm Woodcarvers Basement 

Thursday 8/8 12:30pm Dulcimer HCMA Room 112 

 5:30pm Columbarium Meeting Anderson Room 

 6-8pm Mexican Folkloric Dance PEACE NE Classroom 

Friday 8/9 8am Jr. High Zoo Trip  

 10am Mahjong Lydia Room 

Sunday 8/11 9am Worship in the Park Alexander Park 

 10am HAW Store Open Library 

 10:30am Traditional Worship Service Sanctuary, Facebook, Radio 

 11:30am HAW Store Open Library 
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First Presbyterian Church 

621 N. Lincoln Ave. 

Hastings, NE 68901 

402-462-5147 

fpc@fpchastings.org 
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